
FILED 2/6/2019 

State of Florida 

DOCUMENT NO. 00645-2019 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

February 6, 2019 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SIIUi\IARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M -0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Doug Wright, Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering ~:~::l;t.P 
Docket No. 20 190000-0T- Undocketed filings for 2019. 

Please file the attached emai l notification regarding the Ten-Year Site Plan- Response Deadline 

Change to the Staff's Supplemental Data Request # I, in the above mentioned docket file. 

Thank you. 

DW/pz 

Attachment 



Patti Zellner 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

Importance: 

Patti Zellner 
Wednesday, February 06, 2019 11:46 AM 

Patti Zellner 
Doug Wright; Phillip Ellis; Laura King; Jeff Doehling 

DN 20190000-0T (Undocketed filings for 2019) Ten-Year Site Plan - Response Deadl ine 

Change (May 15, 2019) - Staff's Supplemental Data Request #1 

High 

Sent on behalf of Doug Wright, Engineering Spedalist, Florida Public Service Commission, Division of 
Engineering: 

Good Morning, 

In response to feedback from Ten-Year Site Plan (TYSP) utilities, we have revised the response dead line for the 

2019 TYSP- Supplemental Data Request #1 to May 15, 2019. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

Douglas Wright 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Engineering 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Office: (850) 413-6682 
Fax: (850) 4 13-6683 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

Sincerely, 
Patti Zellner 

Administrative Assistant 

Division of Engineering 

Phone: {850) 413-6208 
Fax: {850) 413-6209 




